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Staffing What we are learning Dates for your diaries 

Mr. Lee: Head Teacher 
Mr. Siddles: Deputy Head 
Jenna James: Early Years 
Champion 
 
Caterpillar room: 
Marie Nursey 
Angie Cushing 
Sarah Etheridge 
Laura Webb 
Rosie Becket 
Jeanette Groome 
 
All staff are qualified and 
experienced nursery 
practitioners. We always aim to 
use consistent members of staff 
in the room, however at times 
staff may be off due to sickness 
or training. 
 
If you need to contact the 
nursery please call on 01493 
780007 
 
Twitter @Moorlands_EYFS 

 

This month 
The children have shown an interest in 
Dinosaurs, so our topic for this month is 
on Dinosaurs. The children have helped 
us to create a dinosaur cave in our role 
play area. We have been making 
footprints using the dinosaurs and 
learning interesting facts about 
dinosaurs.  We have especially enjoyed 
making dinosaur biscuits and exploring 
the dinosaur eggs. Please keep looking 
at Tapestry to see your children 
learning about dinosaurs this month. 
 
We will also be celebrating St Patrick’s 
Day on Friday 17th March 2017. Please 
find some ideas of how you can 
celebrate at home, you can find print 
outs below on our parents’ display 
board. 
 
Activities to try at home: 
Type in the link below to discover lots 
of fun Dinosaur activities to try at 
home with your child. Please remember 
to share with us on Tapestry or on our 
new Twitter account! 
http://www.playideas.com/25-dinosaur-
activities-for-kids/ 
Below is a list of dinosaur stories we 
recommend sharing with your child; 

• Dinosaurs Love Underpants 
• Harry and the bucketful of 

Dinosaurs 
• How to Grow a Dinosaur  

Friday 17th March 2017: St Patrick’s Day 
 
Friday 31st March: Break up for Easter 
holidays 
 
Reminders 
We often leave letters and your child’s 
work in their trays below the parents’ 
board. Can we ask that you check them 
and make sure you collect anything that 
belongs to you so you don’t miss out on 
anything. 
 
Donations 
If you have any unwanted wooden toys 
suitable for ages 2-3 to donate to the 
Caterpillar room please bring them into 
school.  In particular, we are looking for 
hard plastic baby dolls and clothes. 
 
Notes 
As you are aware the days are becoming 
warmer, however, can we still ask that 
your child comes into nursery with a coat 
and appropriate clothing and footwear. 
Don’t forget to put your child’s name on 
all their items of clothing. 
 
If you haven’t already can we ask that 
you complete our 30 hours free childcare 
questionnaire, which can be found on the 
website or a hardcopy can be found in the 
main reception. 

 

February was another eventful month full of fun activities and events. We learned about transport and 
made a train and a plane for our role play area. We celebrated Valentines and World Book day! The 
Ladybird room and Reception classes had baby chicks hatch!  
 
Each month we will continue to send a ‘Home Learning’ sheet out with a range of suggested activities for 
you to complete. These are completely optional and you can share what you have been up to on Tapestry.  


